

## **DELVES LANE PRIMARY SCHOOL**

Delves Lane, Consett, Co Durham, DH8 7ES

Head Teacher: Mrs R A Woods

Tel: 01207 503984 Fax: 01207 588880 <u>delveslaneprimary@durhamlearning.net</u>

## LEARN, ACHIEVE, INSPIRE

Friday 10th July 2020,

Dear Parents and Carers.



## Invitation to Year 6 Picnic

At Delves Lane Primary School, we have welcomed the opportunity to have our Year 6 children back in school for the final few weeks before the end of term and have greatly enjoyed undertaking some of the projects that the children would usually take part in at the end of their time in primary school.

As a final goodbye, we would like to invite **one** parent or carer for each child to a socially distanced picnic which will take place on the bottom school field.

We hope to say a few words to our pupils and give out some final gifts to celebrate their time with us at Delves Lane Primary School. Afterwards, the children will be able to enjoy some music and chat with their friends.

We will be ordering pizzas for each child and parent/carer to enjoy as part of our celebration. A questionnaire will be coming out via text message, to find out the preferences of each family attending.

<u>Parents will ONLY be able to access the site via the large school gates directly onto the school field.</u> We appreciate that more parents and visitors would like to attend this event, but we must follow government guidance in light of current circumstances. Thank you for your understanding.

Parents/ carers are encouraged to bring blankets for the picnic, as we will be sitting on socially distanced mats placed around the school field. Children will need to bring their own water bottles and families are welcome to bring extra picnic snacks and drinks.

We will be hosting the picnics in two separate groups on Tuesday and Friday next week.

If your child attends school on Monday's and Tuesday's each week in Oak or Sycamore Bubble, then they will join their parent for a picnic on Tuesday 14th July at 1.15pm – 2:15pm.

If your child attends school on Thursday's and Friday's each week in in Birch or Maple Bubble, they will join their parent or carer for a picnic on Friday 17<sup>th</sup> July at 1.15pm 2:15pm.

Please could you complete the short survey below regarding our Year 6 Picnic to help us organise the event. This needs to be completed by Monday 13<sup>th</sup> July at 3pm.

https://forms.office.com/Pages/ResponsePage.aspx?id=Uv\_fRWSDc02\_Oo-YvfENh0w0ooFkYEFNsCZn8O6InONUNVFBUUZJNIFNS1dJRIVYQ1FLQU1XQkZKVC4u

We look forward to seeing you there!

Kind Regards,

Mrs Donnelly, Mr Turnbull & Mrs Woods